
 

 
Officials from Omagh Motor Club at the official launch for the forthcoming Samsonas Fivemiletown 

Rally at Campbell Contracts Yard with local rally crews. 
 

Omagh Motor Club Ltd. are delighted to once again have the support of Samsonas Motorsport as 
headline sponsor to this year’s Fivemiletown Rally which will be held on Saturday 24th February 
2024.  
 
This popular event is the first round of the McGrady Insurance ANICC Forest Rally Challenge and a 
full entry is anticipated. 
 
The event retains it’s compact format of 8 stages of approx. 30 stage miles and is based at the 
traditional forests south of Fivemiletown. The official start venue and rally regroup will be held at 
Fivemiletown High School with central servicing located at Campbell Contracts Yard near Tempo. 
 
Competitor information is available on the Omagh Motor Club and Rallyscore web pages and the 
closing date for entries is the 18th February. 
 
Further rally information can be obtained in the rally programmes and these will be available a few 
days prior to the event at various outlets as listed on the Club’s facebook page and web site 
www.omaghmotorclub.co.uk   
 


